
To whom it may concern, 

My name is Pia Wright and as a customer very familiar with Hugos Manly, I believe the 
extension of the lower deck would both benefit the restaurant and it's diners due to more 
accommodating space for diners to enjoy the spectacular view manly wharf has to offer, 
especially on busy nights when it is extremely hard to get a table! The lower deck is essentially 
the face of Hugos and an iconic point on Manly Wharf. It's extension would attract more 
customers to Manly, thus benefiting both the restaurant and the hospitality industry in these 
hard times. 

As I currently reside in Clontarf, this expansion will be not only extremely beneficial for myself, 
but the many other local customers to the restaurant that would appreciate this addition.

Thankyou for your time. 

Kindest Regards, 

Pia Wright
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